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Marlene Lingenfelder

From: Marlene Lingenfelder

Sent: 08 October 2019 02:36 PM

To: 'louisv@cederbergraad.co.za'

Subject: FBAR WC 30/5/1/3/2/10219 MP - Stakeholders

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

RE: NOTICE OF FBAR SUBMISSION FOR A MINING RELATED APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION 

IN TERMS OF REGULATION 16 OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS, 2014 (AS 

AMENDED) IN RESPECT OF A PORTION OF PORTION 2 (REMAINING EXTENT) OF FARM 199 RD, CLANWILLIAM, 

WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE.  APPLICANT: SMIT GRONDWERKE (PTY) LTD. 

Notice is hereby given that the Final Basic Assessment Report (FBAR) in respect of the mining permit application (WC 

30/5/1/3/2/10219 MP) submitted on behalf of Smit Grondwerke (Pty) Ltd for the proposed mining of sand on a portion 

of Portion 2 (Remaining Extent) of Farm 199 RD, Clanwilliam, Western Cape Province was submitted to the Department 

of Mineral Resources (DMR) for decision making.   

In accordance with the timeframes stipulated in the EIA Regulations, 2014 (as amended by GNR 326 effective 7 April 

2017) the DMR has 107 days to reach a decision on the document.  All registered I&AP’s and stakeholders will be 

notified in writing within 14 days of the date of the decision of the outcome of the application, including the reasons for 

the decision and the right of appeal. 

A copy of the FBAR is available from Greenmined Environmental upon request, alternatively can be downloaded from 

the Greenmined website at www.greenmined.com. 

We trust you find this in order.  Please do not hesitate to contact us in the event of any uncertainties. 

 

 

 
Kind Regards/Vriendelike Groete 

Marlene Lingenfelder 

Project Administrator 

 

 

Tel: 021 851 2673 
Fax: 086 546 0579 
 
Unit MO1, No 36 AECI site 
Baker Square, Paardevlei 
De Beers Avenue 
Somerset West 
7130 
 
Suite 62, Private Bag x15 
Somerset West, 7129 

”the goal isn’t to live forever, it is to protect a planet that will” 

 

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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